Have You Applied Yet?

The Supreme Court has ruled that the Alaska Permanent Fund dividend is
constitutional. 1t is urgent that all Alaskans eligible to receive Permanent Fund di-

vidends complete the application forms and mail them before the November 17
deadline.

Application forms can be obtained from any Office of the Governor or at
State Department of Revenue offices throughout the State. In addition, Permanent
Fund divident “Hotlines” are in operation throughout Alaska for information or
assistance. People in Anchorage should call 276-2678; outside Anchorage, citizens
can call Zenith 4900.

You must file by the deadline to qualify! Don’t miss out on your share of
Alaska’s oil revenue wealth - do it inmediately if you have not already!
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